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COVID19 Update

Date of Announcement 6™ April 2020

The following is a company announcement issued by Dizz Finance p.l.c. (C71189),
hereinafter the “Company” of Dizz Buildings, Carob Street, Santa Venera, Malta, pursuant
to the Listing Rules issued by the Listing Authority:

QUOTE

Reference is made to company announcement DZF 35, whereby the Company informed its
bondholders and stakeholders that DIZZ Group is taking all necessary measures within its
control with the aim of mitigating the negative affects that the COVID-19 pandemic is having
on its business and operations.

Following the publication of Legal Notice 95 imposing the indefinite closure of non-essential
retail outlets and outlets providing non-essential services, DIZZ Group was required to close
all of its retail and cafeteria outlets. In order to mitigate these indefinite closures, the Group
re-focussed its efforts on online sales and deliveries, including offering takeaways from its
cafeteria outlets.

With regards to the interest payable to bondholders, DIZZ Group wishes to reassure its
bondholders and stakeholders that such interest shall be paid accordingly in September
2020.

Moreover, a helpline has been set-up on the following number +356 21225589 to cater for
any specific queries.
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